
Keeping your children safe around alcohol 

Workshop for parents / carers 

 

 

Tuesday 13th March 5—6.30pm @ Newark Academy 
To raise awareness of the importance of talking to youngsters about alcohol and suggest 

ways to have ‘meaningful’ chats with your child, whilst at the same time challenging 

your own perceptions about young people’s  behaviour around alcohol use.    

 

To book on or to ask any questions, please email Mrs Brown 

directly abrown@newarkacademy.co.uk or call 07951 937366 

 

Delivered by the Alcohol Education Trust 


